
From: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: 6/17/2010 1:26:20 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Organizational Announcement

Yes, I do. You have my sympathy. Please send me a list of your board of directors.

From: Cherry, Brian K 
To: Peevey, Michael R.
Sent: Thu Jun 17 11:09:36 2010 
Subject: RE: Organizational Announcement

So you see what Tom and I are up 
against.....

From: Peevey, Michael R. 
[mailto:michael.peevey@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 17, 2010 
11:05 AM
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: Organizational 
Announcement

Really unbelievable. Rewards incompetence. 
Him and Gaddi; the utilities are well represented!

From: Cherry, Brian K 
To: Peevey, Michael R. 
Sent: Thu Jun 17 
10:40:08 2010
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Subject: FW: Organizational Announcement

Mike - FYI regarding our Sacramento 
Office.

From: Pruett, Greg S.
Sent: Thursday, June 17,
2010 10:36 AM 
To: All PGE
Officers Directors 
Cc: All PGE
Officer Assistants (Corp); All PGE Officer Assistants (Utility) 
Subject: Organizational Announcement

PG&E Officers and Directors:
As we continue to fortify our leadership team to better meet the
needs of our customers, employees and shareholders, I am pleased to share an
important announcement regarding the Corporate Affairs senior leadership
team.

Ed Bedwell has been elected Vice President, Government 
Relations, at Pacific Gas and Electric Company, effective July 1, 2010, 
reporting to me. With this promotion, Ed will oversee all government relations 
efforts for PG&E at the city, county and state levels. He brings more than 
two decades of experience helping the company advance federal, state and local 
policies on behalf of the company and its customers.

The press release announcing Ed’s new position is attached
for your reference. I hope you will join me in congratulating Ed on this
well-deserved promotion.

Greg
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